
Should you have purchased a ticket with United Airlines to fly between 3 March 2020 and 31 May 

2020, you can postpone your departure date without incurring any change fees. You can book your 

new ticket with United Airlines and fly up to 24 months after the original booking issue date. You can 

also change the itinerary and passenger of your new booking. You will be required to pay any 

difference in fares. 


